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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nut Allergy  

We are writing to make you aware that we have a student within our Academies who has a severe airborne 

nut allergy. For this student, even minimal exposure to nuts, including airborne particles, can cause a serious 

and potentially life-threatening reaction. 

In order to keep all of our students safe, we kindly ask that you and your child refrain from bringing any food 

products containing nuts into the academy. This is particularly important if your child is in Year 7 or Year 8 

as they will be sharing the same canteen as this student. This includes items such as peanut butter, chocolate 

spreads containing nuts, snack bars, and any other nut-based foods. 

We fully appreciate that this may require extra care when preparing lunches or snacks, but your support is 

essential in helping us maintain a safe and inclusive environment for every child. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact 

your child’s year team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

N Dadson 

Assistant Principal 

 


